
STATE BOARD FOR COMMUNITY COLLEGES AND OCCUPATIONAL EDUCATION 

August 11, 2021 

TOPIC:  Board Policy 3-65, Employee Professional Development and Faculty 
Sabbatical Leave  

PRESENTED BY: Landon K. Pirius, Ph.D., Vice Chancellor for Academic and Student 
Affairs 

RELATIONSHIP TO THE STRATEGIC PLAN: Transform the Student Experience; 
Transform our own Workforce Experience 

EXPLANATION: This past academic year System leadership convened a committee to 
rewrite the policy and procedure governing sabbaticals.  Revisions to Board policy were 
presented to the Board at the June meeting.  This policy is ready for Board action. 

If approved, the Vice Chancellor for Academic and Student Affairs will deliver an annual 
report to the State Board summarizing the sabbaticals taken in the previous year. 

RECOMMENDATION: CCCS Staff recommends the Board approve the revisions to 
Board Policy BP 3-65. 

ATTACHMENT(S): 
BP 3-65 Employee Professional Development and Faculty Sabbatical Leave 


